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Department of Tourism Seeking Hospitality Greeters

Experience the USVI /  Published On October 19, 2019 11:30 AM /  

VI October 19, 2019

Image not found or type unknown

The Department of Tourism is seeking hospitality hosts and hostesses to welcome and assist
guests and share island information on St. Croix, St. John and St. Thomas.  

Applications for contracted employment may be picked up at the Department of Tourism's
offices: 

St. Croix -  321 King Street, FrederikstedSt. 
Thomas-St. John - 2318 Kronprindsens Gade (behind the old USO Building)  

Greeters should have an outgoing personality, flexible work schedule and a working knowledge of
the islands. All applicants must be 18 years or older; knowledge of Spanish is a plus.  

For more information, contact Frances Williams-Augustin (St. Croix) at 340-772-0357, or  Angela
Payne (St. Thomas-St. John) at 340-774-8784.
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